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November 9, 2005 
 
 
TO:  John Tebbs and  Clement Tebbs 
 
FROM: Division of Public Utilities 
  Bruce Scott Moio 
 
RE:  In the Matter of the Investigation of the Water System Operations of Bridge 
                        Hollow Water Association for Certification as a Public Utility or Exemption as a 
                        Mutual Water Company, Docket No. 04-2437-01 

 
 
DATE REQUEST: 
 
On October 3, 2005 Mr. Lee Brown filed a data request (see attached) with the 
Public Service Commission in regards to the captioned matter.  The Division of 
Public Utilities is writing to inquire when we will be receiving copies of the answers 
to all of those filed data requests.  The Division feels five weeks is adequate time to 
respond.  If further time is needed please request more time from the Commission, if 
not please submit your responses immediately to all parties. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bruce Scott Moio 
Utility Analyst 
State of Utah Department of Commerce 
Division or Public Utilities 
bmoio@utah.gov 
(801) 530-6948  Voice 
(801) 530-6512  Fax 
 
 
cc:  Duane Fluckiger, Lee Brown, Patricia Schmid, Judge Goodwill 


